I regret to inform you that due to system failure the Jonathan Association Meeting on 09-13-16 was not successfully recorded. Going forward, we have back-up systems and strategy in place to record future meetings. We are also in the midst of upgrading our system to assure this type of failure will be very unlikely to occur following those upgrades. I apologize for the inconvenience this creates for the Jonathan Association. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Sincerely, Nate Kabat

Nate Kabat, AICP Assistant City Administrator City of Chaska

Desk:952.227.7529 | 952.448.9200 | www.chaskamn.com One City Hall Plaza Chaska MN 55318